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Rise Learning Center Covid-19 Response 

 

The Rise Learning Center (RLC) has seen a recent increase in the number of positive 

Covid -19 cases.  We are taking every precaution we can in the school itself, but we need 

to change a few schedules to increase our social distancing. 

 

Starting on November 16, 2020, the Behavior Education High School and Middle School 

classrooms will become a hybrid schedule.  Mr. Nelson’s and Ms. Crabb’s classes will be 

in attendance on Mondays and Tuesdays, starting on the 16
th 

for Mr. Nelson’s class, and 

the 23
rd

 for Ms. Crabb’s classroom.  Mr. Wheeler’s and Mr. Londeree’s classes will be in 

attendance at the RLC on Thursdays and Fridays, the first day for Londeree being 

November 19
th  

but for Wheeler the first in-person day will be the 20
th

.  Students and staff 

will continue online or virtual learning the other three school days each week.  Students 

will need to take their Chromebook home each day and bring them back when they 

attend.  Wednesdays will be a cleaning day for these classrooms. 
 

 

IF there are numerous classrooms of students and/or staff who are positive for Covid-19 

or are directly exposed to other persons positive for Covid -19, and the classrooms must 

be quarantined per the Indiana State Department of Health or the Marion County Health 

Department, we will consider having those classrooms instructed virtually for 14 calendar 

days.  This virtual assignment could be by department or by area as needed to control the 

possible spread.  The length of the virtual instruction could be increased if the remaining 

classrooms also begin to exhibit positive Covid-19 or quarantines due to exposure to 

persons positive for Covid-19. 

 

Thank you and stay healthy, 

Scott D. Carson Ph.D – Executive Director of RLC 


